
 

BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS 

NEWSLETTER - MAY 2017 
MILK MONEY  

TOTAL FOR THE TERM = £8.90 or £1.35 PER WEEK  

If you are paying by cheque for milk please make it payable to North Lincolnshire Council 

with the card number and expiry date on the reverse.  Milk will start from Wednesday 7th 

June. The weekly amount is to be paid the first day of the school week. 

 

BOOK BAG CHARMS 

We are aware that children like to add a charm to their book bag, which is fine as long as it 

is kept to one charm per bag.    

 

REMINDER TO PARENTS 

Parents are reminded that the school car park is for staff use only and we would request 

that parents find suitable alternative parking whilst being respectful to residents driveways 

in the local area. 

 

SCHOOL CLOSURE  

School will close on Friday 26th May 3:15pm. 

  

We hope you have an enjoyable break and look forward to seeing you all when school 

opens at 8.55am on Tuesday 6th June 2017. 
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